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Patricia Robertson

From: montagnebo@gmail.com

Sent: Sunday, October 2, 2022 7:44 AM

To: Patricia Robertson

Subject: Public comments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I recent was talking to a friend who built a place in another ski town, the permit to build there included a fee that went 
to low income housing or workforce housing, which made the permit to build very expensive but the fee that went 
toward low income or workforce housing in the place she was building made sense to her, do we have a program like 
that or a tax on building or buying here if the intention is not to be a first home or be a short term rental? Is there any 
way to have an incentive program for people who rent long term here, ie mammoth pass, nights at hotels, gift cards to 
local shops for goods or nights at restaurants? 

Bo Montagne 
7609140216 


